
Safety Guidelines for Community Interfaith 

Picnic 

Dear Community Members, 

As we prepare for our upcoming interfaith picnic, we want to ensure a safe and enjoyable 

experience for everyone involved. Please adhere to the following safety guidelines: 

1. Health and Hygiene 

• Wash your hands frequently with soap and water for at least 20 seconds. 

• Hand sanitizers will be available at various stations; please use them often. 

• If you are feeling unwell, please stay home to protect others. 

2. Food Safety 

• All food must be prepared in a sanitary manner. Please follow safe food handling 

practices. 

• Label all food items with ingredient lists to accommodate allergies. 

• Keep hot foods hot and cold foods cold to prevent contamination. 

3. Social Distancing 

• Maintain a distance of at least 6 feet from others when possible. 

• Encourage picnic activities that allow for space, such as frisbee or walking trails. 

4. Emergency Contacts 

• In case of emergency, call 911 or locate the nearest first aid station. 

• Designate a specific person for handling emergencies and sharing information. 

Thank you for your cooperation in making our community interfaith picnic a safe and enjoyable 

event for all. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title/Organization] 


